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Inspector D Vickery                            21st October 2013 
 
Planning Inspectorate  
 
 
Dear Inspector Vickery 
 
 
Subject: Response to the further Consultations (Part Joint Core Strategy) NEGT 
Broadland DC 
 
Our Parish Council is disappointed with these proposals, it would appear that no one at the 
GNDP has taken the time to examine the previous submissions and concerns expressed in our  
written evidence. 
 
It would appear these so called modifications put the Population of the NEGT at an even 
greater disadvantage and Local people would face an even worse situation. 
 
We as a responsible Parish council have put forward strategic and forward looking options that 
more than meet the genuine housing needs for the NEGT, furthermore we see our proposals 
would be sustainable and create local jobs for the community. 
 
We must ask where Localism is being considered in these proposals. 
 
We have consistently requested NCC to undertake technical scrutiny of the inner link route 
options which we believe have significant (CBA) cost benefit analysis and would present a 
superior time scale implementation in respect to highway construction and early additional 
housing. 
 
One must review the carbon appraisal and question, does this do justice to the important 
health and climate change issues that confront us?  We think not! 
 
We would request our previous proposals be examined in detail as we are of the view they  
Present a better option for a Better Broadland and a Better Norwich. 
 

 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs J Jones Clerk to the Parish 
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